
﻿

From: "Vaughn, Christi NBCT" <christine.vaughn@oldham.kyschools.us>
Date: October 24, 2023 at 8:30:00 AM CDT
To: "Radford, Jason" <jason.radford@oldham.kyschools.us>
Subject: Re: Have a Great Fall Break!

I am taking a few minutes this morning to read emails and catch up on a few things 
and wanted to take a minute to reply and say thank you for all the things you, your 
leadership team, and our board members have done and are doing for us.

I can't imagine being in your position or any leadership position during this time 
because it seems there is no pleasing everyone so no matter what decision is made, 
it seems there will always be a group that is unhappy and unfortunately it seems 
that sometimes the loudest group gets the most attention.

As someone who has been in the district since 2005, I want to say thank you.  In all 
my time here, there has never been more effort put into investing into our staff.  
Thank you for all that you all do!




